
Bayer Statement on Court Ruling on Dicamba Registration 

 

 

 

On June 3, 2020, the U.S. Court of Appeals for the Ninth Circuit issued a ruling that vacates 

current U.S. registrations of certain low-volatility dicamba products, including XtendiMax. The 

ruling comes after a group of environmental organizations filed a petition with the Court 

challenging the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency’s 2018 registration decision. 

We strongly disagree with the ruling and are assessing our next steps. We will also await 

direction from the EPA on actions it may take in response to the ruling. 

We will follow up in the coming days with more details about the ruling and our next steps. 

We also created this new webpage that we will keep updated with the latest information.  

Depending upon actions by the EPA and whether the ruling is successfully challenged, we will 

work quickly to minimize any impact on our customers this season. Our top priority is making 

sure our customers have the support they need to have a successful season. 

The ruling pertains specifically to the EPA’s 2018 registration decision, which expires in 

December 2020. We are currently working to obtain a new EPA registration for XtendiMax for 

the 2021 season and beyond – we hope to obtain the new registration by this fall. 

Know that Bayer stands fully behind XtendiMax. We are proud of our role in bringing 

innovations like XtendiMax forward to help growers safely, successfully, and sustainably protect 

their crops from weeds. We will continue working with the EPA, growers, academics, and 

others to maintain long-term access to this important tool. 
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